Wilson, Bill

From: Schaben, Darlene

Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2018 8:51 AM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: Opportunity to Comment on Proposed Amendments to Rules

There will be an opportunity to comment on the proposed amendments to the Soil and Water Districts Commission
rules. Please review the information in the memo at the following link.

https://mosoilandwater.land/sites/mosoilandwater/files/memo02019-001.pdf

Thanks

Darlene Schaben

Soil & Water Conservation Program
MO Dept. of Natural Resources/DEQ
PO Box 176

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Phone: (573) 751-7428

FAX: (573)526-3508

Find us on the web at dnr.mo.gov

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few
minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at https.//www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




